
GEORGETOWN COUNTY     Purchasing Department
E-Mail: Post Office Drawer 421270 ▪ 129 Screven Street, Suite 239 (843)545-3076
nsilver@gtcounty.org Georgetown, SC  29442-4200 FAX (843)545-3500

Website ▪ www.gtcounty.org

Posted:  Monday, November 20, 2023

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD:  Procurement No. 23-047, Spring Gully Blight Removal and 
Demolition Project-Phase II

All Bidders:  

This letter is to inform you that Georgetown County, SC intends to award Construction Contract for the 
Spring Gully Blight Removal and Demolition Project to the following firm:  JMEC Construction, 
LLC of Georgetown, SC.  Their proposal was determined to be in the best interest of the County.  

The award by the County was based on the recommendation received by the Director of Planning & 
Code Enforcement and approved by the County Administrator.  JMEC Construction, LLC 
submitted the lowest responsive bid in the amount of $84,500.     

We thank you for your time and effort in your bid preparation.  If you were not awarded this 
opportunity, we hope that you will continue to submit bids to Georgetown County for possible award on 
a future bid opportunity.

Sincerely,

Nancy Silver, CPPO, CPPB, NIGP-CPP
Purchasing Officer
Georgetown County, SC


